March 7, 2022

To: All Staff, Volunteers and Visitors

From: George V. Samson, Ph.D, President & CEQ

Effective March 7, 2022 the wearing of protective masks while at World Medical Relief
will be voluntary. The Administration is no longer requiring that masks be worn by in-
dividuals who are not vaccinated. The decision is yours to wear a mask or not.

We thank you for adhering to all the rules and changes to them and hope we have

finally turned the corner on the severity of the Corona 19 virus and its mutations.

We will keep you informed as to any changes that might come in the future.



